KENYASCHOOL OF LAW

INTERNALMEMO

From: Director/CEO To: All Students
Advocates Training Programme
2020/2021 Academic Year

Ref: KSL/CIR/5 VOL III/(216) Date: Thursday, April 22, 2021

SUBJECT: COMMENCEMENT OF PUPILLAGE PROGRAM 2020/2021
ACADEMIC YEAR

The bar exams having been postponed by the Council of Legal Education (CLE),
I would like to bring to the attention of all students that in a survey carried out
by the School, most students indicated their desire to commence the pupillage
programme as they await the CLE to issue the new calendar for the Bar Exams.

The purpose of this Memo is to notify all students that the commencement
date for the Pupillage program for the 2020/2021 academic year shall be 3
May, 2021. All students are advised to process all relevant documentation and
submit them to the Academic Department for the issuance of the Workbook.

The students are further advised that once the Council issues the new calendar
for the bar exams, the pupilage program will be suspended for the duration of
the bar exams. Accordingly, the exam dates will not be counted under the six
calendar months period when making assessment.

I wish you all the best as you pursue placement for the Pupillage Program
and prepare for the bar exams.

Thank you all.

DIECTOR/CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




